
Dog Park Meeting Notes 
June 17, 2015 

 
Members Present: Ally Kelley, Bob Kelley, Carol Piper, Cindy Fort, Patty Beckwith. 
 
Member Absent: Pam Greenwood, Ann Kelley, Sam Greenwood, Susan Taylor, Laura Gobeil, 
Sherri Aubin. 
 
Others Present: None.  
 
6:30 pm – Bob opened the meeting 
 
4th of July- 

• The Tetreault’s have a trailer we can use for the float. 
• Ann has purchased decorations for the float. 
• Bob still needs to locate a truck to pull the float with an electrical outlet or we need to get 

an electric converter to run the blower to inflate the large dog. 
• Ann has started purchasing candy for the 4th. 
• Ann will ask Susan if we can use her riding ring again this year to decorate the float.  We 

will meet there at 9:00 a.m. July 3rd to decorate it.  We would appreciate all the help we 
can get with the float. 

• Ann has a nice design for making the truck look like a dog. 
• We need to get the word out that we need dogs to walk in the parade. 
• We will need poop bags, small trash can for poops, water & bowl for dogs, water & 

cooler for humans, and banner & pole. 
• We need to have the float at the Elks by 8:00 am on the 4th.  Walkers should try to be 

there by 9:00 or earlier. 
• We need to stake out our booth 5:00 – 6:00 pm on July 3rd. 
• Booth attendants should arrive around 8:00 – 8:30 on the 4th and we should have 

everything set up by then. 
• For the booth we will need a canopy, table, chairs, water & bowl for dogs, water & cooler 

for humans, bandanas, window clings, dog biscuits, donation jar, money box, rack cards, 
duct tape, and banner when the parade is done. 

 
Park Improvements/Maintenance –  

• The Selectboard has approved a sign at the intersection of Rte 111 and 4-H Road. 
• The new benches have been installed and getting a lot of use. 

 
Fund Raising/Advertising –  

• Carol has secured Aug 2nd for the dog jumping contest at Dog Mountain.   
• We can get the bandanas online for $2 and Bob is checking with a local company to see if 

they can match the price, bandanas will be ready for the 4th. 
• Cindy is working on the window clings with Memphremagog Press and they will be 

ready for the 4th. 
• We need to start planning for our 3rd anniversary celebration. 

 
Next meeting was set for July 15, 2015 at 6:30 pm. 
 
7:45 – The meeting was adjourned. 


